
KONGSBERG AERONAUTICAL



KONGSBERG AERONAUTICAL

COMMENT:  
This clearly states the lack of correlations 
between friction measurement equipment 
and aircraft braking capability.  Something 
Boeing has stated that throughout  that 
their Braking Action/Airplane Braking 
Coefficient does not correlate with such 
equipment.

Through the 90ies several research 
programs tried to find a relation, Joint 
Winter Runway Measurement Program 
being one, without finding a relationship.

For this reason, friction measurement 
equipment are not recommended for flight 
operational information use.

Such equipment are to be used for runway 
surface maintenance purposes as per  
ICAO Annex 14 
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